
RE: Request for Copy of PowerPoint Presentation

Stuart McElderry <SMcElderry@laspositascollege.edu>
Mon 2/4/2019 1:51 PM

To: William Garcia <wgarcia@laspositascollege.edu>
Here go you.
 
Stuart McElderry, PhD
Dean of Arts and Humanities
 
Las Positas College
Barbara Fracisco Mertes Center for the Arts
3000 Campus Hill Drive
Livermore, CA 94551
Phone: 925-424-1382
 
 
From: William Garcia 

Sent: Saturday, February 02, 2019 6:22 AM

To: Stuart McElderry <SMcElderry@laspositascollege.edu>

Subject: Request for Copy of PowerPoint Presentation
 
Good Morning Stuart,
 
I would like to ask for a copy of the PowerPoint presentation you prepared for the Title V HSI Grant meeting
earlier this week.  I found the presentation to be quite informative and will certainly help us in Student
Services gain a better understanding of best to proceed as it relates to AB 705.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
William


